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7th October 2019 

 

Dear parents 

 

We are currently devising the new school dinner menu and would like to welcome any meal 

suggestions from children and parents.  We are interested to find out if there any meals 

that the children have previously enjoyed at school and would like to see return to the 

menu or if there any meals your child enjoys at home and you would like to see it on our 

school menu. 

If you have any suggestions you can either return the below to the school office or there 

will be forms available during the parents evening appointments, taking place next week. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Langhan 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

School Meals feedback form 

 

-----------------------------------------------------------------

-----------------------------------------------------------------

-----------------------------------------------------------------

-----------------------------------------------------------------

-----------------------------------------------------------------

-----------------------------------------------------------------

-----------------------------------------------------------------

----------------------------------------------------------------- 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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